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25 November 2016

Dan Hawke
fyi-request-4832-25cda9eb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Hawke

| refer to your request of 24 October 2016 for an update on my previous response to your
request about the proposal to investigate online crime reporting.

Police have approved a customer research activity into gauging public support and
expectations for online reporting of non-emergency matters. Findings from the customer
research will be a key input into a subsequent business case. Target timeframe to complete

the business case is end of July 2017. Police are currently preparing a briefing for research
companies and will seek responses via GETS (Government Electronic Tendering System).

| trust this reply is of assistance.

Yours sincerely
,WLQ\/\

19 Lee Hodgson
f Acting Assistant Commissioner Strategy and Transformation

Safer Communities Together




